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I-44/US-75 Interchange, Union Ave. to Arkansas River (Work Package 1)
Tulsa County, OK JP33788(04)  January 30, 2020 

Thank you for your interest in this project and taking the time to provide us with your written comments. Putting your comments in writing is 
one of the most effective ways to have your concerns addressed. 

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS BY: 02/13/2020
*Personal information is optional

Name: Business / Organization: 

Address: City: State: Zip Code: 

Phone Number: Email Address: 

"I have the following comment(s) or question(s) about the proposed project to improve the I-44/US-75 Interchange from Union Ave. to the 
Arkansas River in Tulsa County, OK (Work Package 1)." 

Comments on this project can be submitted in several ways, including but not limited to: 

By US Mail or Dropoff: 
ENVIRONMENTAL  PROGRAMS  DIVISION 

OKLAHOMA  DEPARTMENT  OF TRANSPORTATION 
200 N.E. 21ST ST. 

Oklahoma City, OK  73105-3204 

By Email: 
environment@odot.org 

On the Web: 
www.odot.org/publicmeetings 

Please be aware that all information that you submit on this form is subject to public disclosure under the Oklahoma Public Information Act. 
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Comments Continued 

Your questions and comments will be included as part of the public involvement summary that is 
posted on the ODOT meeting website after the public meeting has taken place. 
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